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Southwest Oklahoma Chapter
7513 NW Willow Creek Dr
Lawton, OK 73505-4006

Dear Southwest Oklahoma Chapter,

We are excited to inform you that a student from the MOAA Education Assistance Program has
been selected to receive the “Southwest Oklahoma Chapter #3” Designated Scholarship. Your
generous contributions have played an essential role in making our Designated Scholarships
possible, and we are incredibly grateful for your continued support of The MOAA Scholarship
Fund.

We would like to share a message on behalf of Laiyanna Jethrow, who was matched to your
scholarship.

My name is Laiyanna and | graduated on May 17th with honors as a part of the National Honor
Society in the top 15% of my class. Throughout my highschool career | have been active in
many clubs and also played varsity basketball all four years. In addition to that | have taken 15
college hours as well and maintained a 3.6 GPA in those courses. | am so grateful for your
donation and your willingness to invest in my future and my education. | plan to major in
Human Performance and Exercise Science as an undergrad at Tennessee State University.
Once | am done with my undergrad | plan te go on and get my doctorate in physical therapy.
Your generous contribution to my future is thoroughly appreciated. My family and | are
eternally grateful and cannot thank you enough. | truly hope to be able to pay this forward for
another student in the years to come. Again, thank you so much.

Once again, thank you for your generous support and for making a lasting difference in the
lives of our military families and their children.

Sincerely,

The MOAA Scholarship Fund

Military Officers Association of America (MOAA)
201 N. Washington Street

Alexandria, VA 22314-2539

800.234.6622

Charitias.moaa.org

Since 1948, Making a Difference for Military Children...One Degree at a Time



